
Notice Boards in libraries  
 
Clare County Council supports community, cultural and educational organisations in promoting community, 

cultural and educational resources and events through the use of notice boards in its public library buildings. 

Use of these facilities by private organisations, individuals or businesses is not permitted, with the exception of 

those involved in education and culture.  

The library cannot display political or religious posters, petitions or notices or those advocating a position on a 

public issue. Any material which encourages discrimination on the grounds of race, gender, family status, civil 

status, sexual orientation, religion, age, disability or membership of the travelling community will not be 

displayed.  

Any notice to be considered for display must be submitted to library staff for approval. Notices posted without 

authorisation will be removed. Limited space generally allows only short-term notices. 

 
 


